
Participant Feedback Request 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for attending our recent Diversity and Inclusion Forum at [School Name]. We truly 

appreciate your involvement and the valuable insights you provided during the discussions. 

To enhance our future events and initiatives, we kindly request your feedback regarding your 

experience at the forum. Your opinions are essential in helping us improve and better serve our 

community. 

Feedback Form 

Please take a moment to answer the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the forum? 

• What topics do you think should be addressed in future forums? 

• How would you rate the overall organization of the event? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your responses will be kept confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of improving our 

programs. 

Thank you once again for your participation and support in fostering a diverse and inclusive 

environment at [School Name]. We look forward to hearing your thoughts! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


